
The Grandview Heights Planning Commission gave its 
approval Dec. 18 to an office building, restaurant and parking 
garage planned for the southeast portion of the Grandview 
Yard development.

The commission granted a certificate of appropriateness for 
each component. The appropriateness review verifies the 
planning principles listed in the zoning classification for the 
Yard area were considered in the design presented by the 
developer, Nationwide Realty Investors.

The parking structure will support both the office building and 
Hofbrauhaus Brewery and Restaurant, NRI President and 
Chief Operating Officer Brian Ellis said.

The garage will be in a similar style to the first parking 
structure NRI built in the Yard, except the ramp will be placed 
inside the structure, he said.

The parking deck will be two stories and there also will be an 
uncovered parking surface, Ellis said.

In all, there will be about 500 parking spaces, he said.

If needed, the parking structure could be extended to the 
north to add another 50 spaces, Ellis said.

Hofbrauhaus will be located in the southeastern corner of the 
parcel. The concept for the restaurant is modeled after the 
Hofbrauhaus in Munich. It will operate as a large beer hall 
with an outdoor beer garden.

“The design resembles a Bavarian beer hall,” architect Jim  
Kaiser said. “The interior and exterior of the building will have  
a very authentic feel.”

The 18,000-square-foot restaurant will have two floors.

The first floor will seat about 340 people in a German beer-
hall setting, Kaiser said.

The second floor will seat about 120 people in a quieter 
dining area, he said.

The beer garden will have another 450 seats, Kaiser said.

While the indoor beer hall likely will have a raucous 
atmosphere, the beer garden will be “a very quiet place”  
with no music, suitable for quiet conversation, said Nick 
Ellison, Hofbrauhaus co-owner.

Beer served to customers will be brewed in the restaurant, 
and steel fermenting tanks are an important part of the 
building’s design, Kaiser said.

The three-story office building will have about 75,000 square 
feet of rentable space, Ellis said.

Like the Yard’s other office building, it will be made of brick 
with a significant amount of glass included in the design,  
he said.

The restaurant and parking garage will be completed by 
September and the office building is expected to be open  
by May 2015, Ellis said.

The 18,000-square-foot Hofbrauhaus will have two floors and an outdoor 
beer garden. 
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